
Abstract submission

Abstracts must be submitted by E-mail（nagasakiobgy@gmail.com）.
Submissions were accepted until Tuesday, 31 August 2010. 
Abstracts must be submitted in the following format “Objective, Methods, Results, Conclusions” and these
sections are clearly outlined during submission. Case reports do not need to contain any subheadings and
you will have just one section to complete.

Notes for speakers

The symposium will take place at Nagasaki Brick Hall. All presentations will be given in Microsoft
PowerPoint on a PC. Speakers are asked to submit their presentations on a CD-R (not CD-RW) or an USB
memory stick to the technician on the PC preview desk at least 30 minutes before their presentation.

If you wish to use Macintosh computer or moving images, please bring your own laptop and report to the
technician on the PC preview desk at least 30 minutes before your presentation.

Unless specifically stated, the allocated time is 6 minutes for each speaker. You should therefore plan no
more than 6 minutes for your talk, plus 4 minutes for questions.

The program schedule is extremely tight so all speakers must adhere to this time.

Should you overrun, you will be interrupted by the chairperson who will request you to stop.

Please be considerate of other scheduled speakers if you are asked to conclude your talk and please do so
promptly.

日本人参加者の方へ

第８回日韓産婦人科超音波シンポジウム

参加費 ２，０００円
懇親会費 ６，０００円

懇親会参加申込は当日受け付けますが、定数になり次第、受付を終了しますので、お早めにお申
込下さい。

mailto:nagasakiobgy@gmail.com

